erSchy Environmental, Inc.

RECEIVED
June 13, 2007

11:16 am, Jun 20, 2007

Alameda County
Mr. Paul Wang Environmental Health
736 46th Street
Oakland, CA, 94609

RE: Property located on the southeast corner of 62" Street and Marshall Street,
Oakland, California

Dear Mr. Wang:

HerSchy Environmental Inc. seeks your permission to conduct soil and
groundwater sampling at the premises located on the southeast corner of 62™ Street and
Marshall Street in Oakland, California. The soil and groundwater sampling has been
directed by the Alameda County Department of Environmental Health Services as part of
an approved work plan dated November 16, 2006.

The data taken from the sampling at the above-referenced site will be used to
determine if there has been underground migration of fuel contaminates resulting from an
unauthorized release of gasoline products from the business located at 6211 San Pablo
Ave, across the street from your property.

The sampling will be done using a technique whereby a series of small diameter
holes are bored into the soil using a truck mounted hydraulic press. Soil and groundwater
samples will be collected from the small diameter holes and sent to a laboratory for
analysis. The small diameter holes will be capped with material to match the
surroundings. The entire duration of on-site work is expected to require one half day or
less.

You will not be responsible for costs associated with this one-time sampling
event.

If you grant permission to conduct sampling, a HerSchy Environmental Inc
representative will contact you to arrange for a mutually convenient sampling date. Your
response to this request will be forwarded to Alameda County for inclusion into the
ongoing work plan. Alameda County Department of Environmental Health Services
handles all cases involving refusal to access approved work plans under their scope of
authority.
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If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at (559) 641-7320. The
Alameda County point of contact for this project is Mr. Barney Chan (510) 567-6765.

Sincerely,

/J( ,(ubl— /1.)&&04/\
Scott Jackson

Principle Geologist
HerSchy Environmental, Inc.

cc: Mr. Barney Chan, Alameda County Health Department
Ms. Alyce Sandbach, Deputy District Attorney
Mr. Pritpaul Sappal, Alaska Gas





